
CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES
Email: MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov

March 17, 2023

To: Vineeta Mathur  Principal Planner

From: 

Subject:

111- 123 High Ridge Road - A & F High Ridge LLC

        The Engineering Department has reviewed an application for Special Permit to allow a change in use to 

operate boutique hybrid cannabis dispensary at the location shown on the Zoning Location Survey Prepared For 

Sweetspot Stamford, LLC 111-123 High Ridge Road Stamford, Connecticut, revised 3/3/2023, by Edward J. 

Frattaroli, Inc.

        The Engineering Department does not object to the change of use.  However, in accordance with the City of 

Stamford Stormwater Drainage Manual, water quality improvements shall be provided in the existing parking area.  

Prior to issuance of Building Permit, site plans shall be submitted to the Engineering Department for review and 

approval.

       Should you have any questions, please call me at 977-6165.

Susan Kisken P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 223-15

Reg. No.
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From: Seely, Walter 
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 8:12 PM 
To: Mathur, Vineeta 
Cc: Armstrong, Chad; Repp, Christopher 
Subject: Application 223-15 - Sweetspot Stamford LLC  
  
Hi Vineeta  
  
I have reviewed the plans for the Application 223-15 – Sweetspot  
I have some concerns with the egress because of the numerous access controls on doors. 
However I believe that these issues can be resolved.  
  
I do not have any objections to the Application 223-15- Sweetspot  
  
Have a good evening.  

Walter (Bud) Seely 

Fire Marshal 
Stamford Fire Department 
Office of the Fire Marshal 
888 Washington Blvd. 7th Floor 
Stamford, CT. 06902 
203-977-4651 
  

 

















 
 
 
 
 
 
Memo To:   Vineeta Mathur, Principal Planner 
          Zoning Board, Stamford 
 
From:          Pamela B. Fausty, Environmental Analyst 
          Environmental Protection Board 
 
Subject:       Application 223-15, Special Permit 
           111-123 High Ridge Road, Sweetspot Stamford LLC and A&F High Ridge LLC 
 
Date:          May 15, 2023 
 

 
Environmental Protection Board Staff has reviewed the aforementioned application and has 
no objection to the proposed activities given that they are limited to the interior of the 
existing building. The property does not contain flood hazard or other regulated areas or 
important natural resources,  
 
Any site work resulting from modification of parking areas and or drainage will require the 
submittal of a Site Development Plan with erosion controls and be in compliance with 
Stamford’s Drainage Manual. requirements.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 


	223-15 - Referral Comments - ENG
	223-15 - Referral Comments - FM
	223-15 - Referral Comments - PB - Revised
	223-15 - Referral Comments - TT&P
	223-15 - Referral Comments -EPB

